
Cub Scouts Spread Holiday Joy 
at The Palace Gardens

Assisted Living • Memory Care

3100 Campbell Drive  
Homestead, FL 33033

305.247.0446 
www.ThePalaceGardens.com

Cub Scout Pack 69 reached out to “Spread the Cheer” of the 
holidays to residents at The Palace Gardens. The darling children 

brought homemade cards and sang Christmas carols to the 
delight of residents and The Palace Gardens served delicious hot 

chocolate and cookies for everyone to enjoy. Experiencing the 
holidays through a child’s eye is so meaningful and heartwarming. 

The Palace strives to bridge the gap of the generations at all 
Palace communities by welcoming neighborhood schools and 

organizations throughout the year. One of The Palace Gardens’ 
residents, Maggie Diffee, had one of her great-grandsons in the 

Pack and he was excited to sing to grandma and her friends.


